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Deans Nursery News
	October  2021

	A very warm welcome to any new nursery children and families that have joined us since our last newsletter, we hope you have felt welcomed and supported as your child settles in. Despite the restrictions COVID brings, please feel free to speak to our staff team or call our school office if you have any questions or concerns and we would be more than happy to chat with you. 
Last session we launched our Nursery Vision, Values and Aims and we hope that these are evident day to day in our nursery provision and interactions as we strive to provide a safe, nurturing and respectful environment for our children and families where we can learn, thrive and achieve together. We consulted parents/carers, children and our staff team when establishing our vision, values and aims but appreciate that our newer families will not be familiar with these yet. So, to help everyone understand the importance and thinking behind these, we will send out the information and presentation used to launch our vision, values and aims and gather some feedback on this to ensure they continue to best reflect our setting. Look out for this in your inbox soon!

	Halloween Party
We will be having Halloween parties on the 27th October for both our morning and afternoon sessions. Children can come to nursery dressed up (if they wish) but we ask that they don’t wear any masks as these can be quite frightening for some of our children.  
	Dates for the diary:

27th October - Halloween Party  
8th November – Parent and Carer consultation week, more info will follow nearer the time


	A Few Reminders: 
· Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for outdoor play, especially in the coming months as it is likely to be colder and wetter
· Please clearly label your child’s shoes and clothes with their name
	

	Learners’ Journeys:
All of our children have their own learners’ journey which is updated with observations and photographs throughout the session. Parent/carers are able to contribute to these too from home and we would love to see what the children get up to out with the nursery so we can talk to them about it and celebrate any successes they may have. We have noticed that some parents/carers haven’t yet accessed their child’s online journey and would be more than happy to help you with this if you are having trouble accessing this or have misplaced your password.
	

	Nursery blog: We love to share all the fabulous learning that takes place in the nursery on our blog. The blog is updated regularly with lots of information about our learning and the activities we enjoy participating in. You can access this by Google searching Wee Deans Blog.
	


